
  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Suite 1128 – 789 West Pender Street 
Vancouver, British Columbia, 
V6C 1H2 
 
Phone: 604-687-2038 
Fax: 604-687-3141 
 
 

 

 
 
December 23, 2015 
 
 
 

DELIVERED BY SEDAR 
 
 
 
 
TO: ALL APPLICABLE SECURITIES COMMISSIONS 
 
 
Dear Sirs/Madames: 
 
Re: Gorilla Minerals Corp. (the “Company”) – Re-Filed Management Discussion and 

Analysis 
 
The Company’s annual management discussion and analysis for the period ended July 31, 
2015 are being re-filed due to an inadvertent error whereby the document was missing annual 
information that included the three most recent financial years and the eight most recent 
quarters. 
 
There are no other changes to the annual management discussion and analysis for the period 
ended July 31, 2015. 
 
Should you have any questions or require any further information, please do not hesitate to 
contact the undersigned. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

GORILLA MINERALS CORP. 

Signed:  “Scott Sheldon” 

 

Scott Sheldon 

President and Chief Financial Officer 

 


